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March Club Meeting –  
Sunday, March 10 at 2 p.m. at the field  

From the Editor 
The winter building projects are starting to come out for their 
maiden flights and getting sorted out for the 2013 flying 
season.  Mark Kramer’s 80” DLE 55 powered World Models 
Zero had the first flight go without a hitch. The prop change 
really makes it a mover and is sure to give all the allied planes 
a run for the money. I flew my ESM 89” Spitfire with a 4.2 
Sachs. The plane flew and landed easily but had issues with 
the carb settings. Also need to adjust the CG as it flies hand 
off with some down elevator. Finnis Hopson maidened his H9 
Corsair 50 uneventfully.  John Underwood will reveal his new 
TF Mustang as well as Dale Dickey and his ESM 80” Sea 
Fury. His Sea Fury final build is featured in this month’s Pilot 
Projects.  Len Haroldson is making final assembly to his 85” 
TF FW190 soon to be maidened. I’m sure there are more 
planes that have not been revealed yet. Send pictures to me 
and keep 'em coming! Paul 

Club Meeting Notes 
Meeting March 10, at 2:00 at field. 
Minutes of last meeting: Feb 10th   

Cloudy, windy 65 degrees 
14 members present 

Treasurer’s Report: BB $8453.00   CD $4019.34    Better and 
stable bank balance because of funds increase. Accepted as 
read.  

Safety Discussion: Maximum of 5 planes in the air at one time 
including electrics. Make sure you put your AMA card in the 
slot even on 2.4 GHz frequency. This is for AMA insurance 
confirmation. 

Old Business: Work day is March 23rd at 8:30 am. Leonard 
Fangue has a list of jobs needed to be done. The more that 
show, the quicker these get done. 

·  Paint yellow cable in parking fence. Bring wire brushes 
and paint brushes. 

·  Door stop in shed rotted and need replace.  
·  Refasten panels on storage shed and pit cover.  
·  Repainting needed on south end and other areas of pit 

cover. 
·  Repaint posts, safety markers and pads at flight lines. 
·  Other things needed will be discussed  at March meeting 

New Business: Need club input for projects, tips, and how to’s 
to be entered in the SCRC website. Keep the build projects 
coming in for the newsletter. Send to Paul Curry or John 
Blackmon for submittal.  

Model of Month: Richard Chevalley won this month with his 
Multiplex Easy Star II electric plane. He said it is a smooth 
flyer, but it does not like much wind. Good going Richard! 
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Crash of the Month: Goes to Finnis Hopson with his 80” KMP 
T28 powered with a DLE 55. On the maiden flight the plane 
went straight up, then straight down. The suspect was a CG 
problem but Finnis did not want to talk about it.  There are no 
guarantees in this hobby. 

Please send any pictures of your latest projects, finished or 
unfinished, to me at pgpjcurry@sbcglobal.net . Tell us about 
your experience and planning for it. Any pictures taken at the 
field at any time are welcome in the newsletter. See you at the 
field! Paul 

At the Field 

 

 

 

 

 

I lost some pictures in my camera and these are the only 
ones I could save for this month. Sorry, Paul. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Always make sure the last one to leave the field 
locks the gate and tumbles the combination! 
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Member Projects 
Dale Dickey is near completion of his ESM Hawker Sea Fury. 
"I still have to balance the plane and much to my dismay, it 
looks like I may have to add 3.5-4 lbs. of nose weight to get 
there. The DLE 55 is a very light and powerful engine but I 
hate having to add that much dead weight to a plane". 
Estimate the plane to weigh 24-25 lbs. He hopes to have it 
ready by this next club meeting. Paul 

 

 

 

 

 

 


